
 
 
 
 
 
 
21st January 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This week, we have had a high number of COVID-related absence in school.  These include pupils and staff 
absences.  As you know through the televised news, all schools have found it difficult to get supply 
teachers to cover classes; we too have experienced the same.   
 
My thanks to the fantastic colleagues at Featherstone where they have helped and supported to cover 
classes.  This has helped greatly in the running of the school and with no need to split classes in to smaller 
groups. 
 
In additional to this, the office staff have also managed to get all the information from the high number 
of COVID cases, so that this information can be passed on to public health.    Let’s hope that next week 
things are better for all schools. 
 
Parents’ evening 
This term, parents’ evening will be carried through phone consultation; a letter is on its way to you so that 
you are able to book a slot to speak to you child’s class teacher.    
 
Have good weekend.  
 
From Mr. E. Gaibee      
Headteacher 
 
Dates for your diary 
 

  Forthcoming 
Events – Key 

Dates 

Nadchodzące 
wydarzenia - 

daty kluczowe 

 -قادمة أحداث 
 التواري    خ الرئيسية

Dhacdooyinka 
soo dhoweya - 

Taariikhaha  
Muhiimka 

आगामी घटनाओ ं- 

प्रमखु तिथियााँ 

Date English Polskie      عرب Somali  Hindi  

15th Feb Parents Evening 
Telephone 
Contact 

Wieczór 
Rodziców 

الآباء أمسية  Fiidkii 
Waalidiinta 

माता - पिता की 
शाम 

17th Feb Parents Evening 
Telephone 
Contact 

Wieczór 
Rodziców 

الآباء أمسية  Fiidkii 
Waalidiinta 

माता - पिता की 
शाम 
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